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LEARN, ACHIEVE, INSPIRE 

 

Friday 13th May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that the full Section 5 Ofsted Report from our two-day inspection in March is now 

available on the school website and will be released on the Ofsted website within the next eight working days. 

 

We are delighted to confirm that the school has been graded ‘Good’ 

 
I would like to thank all those who took part in the inspection, including our wonderful children, staff, governors, and 

parents/carers. 

 

The report itself is detailed and highlights the many elements of good provision at Delves Lane Primary School as well 

as the next steps needed to take the school forward.  We had already been working on the areas that were 

identified to develop, and these were within the school’s improvement plan prior to the inspection taking place. 

 

I do hope that parents and carers take the time to read the inspection report in full as it represents a school that is 

not only good, but one that aims to improve further, with DLPS children at the heart of everything we do now and in 

the future. 

 

Please contact school via our email address above if you have any queries or comments. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 
 

B Woods 
Mrs B Woods 

Head Teacher 
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